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The Honorable President and  January 22, 2020 

Members of the City Council 

City Hall, Room 400 

100 North Holliday Street 

 

 

The Commission for Historical and Architectural Preservation (CHAP) is in receipt of City 

Council Bill #19-0479, for the purpose of establishing a tax credit against the property tax 

imposed on the principal residences of certain low-income employees of the City of 

Baltimore; imposing certain limitations, conditions, and qualifications for credit eligibility; 

providing for the amount, duration, and administration of the credit; defining certain terms; 

and providing for a special effective date.  

 

CHAP has no objection to the bill as the proposed tax credit will have no impact on 

designated historic properties in Baltimore City. 

 

If you have any questions, please contact Mr. Eric Holcomb, Executive Director, at 410-396-

4866.  

 

Mr. Nicholas Blendy, Mayor’s Office 

Mr. Matthew Stegman, Mayor’s Office 

Ms. Nina Themelis, Mayor’s Office 

Ms. Natwana Austin, Council Services  

 


